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Principal’s Report 1/27/2025 
 
Pacific High School 
 

●​ Mid-year diagnostics underway for Math/ELA 
○​ data available for February board meeting 

●​ Horticulture program awarded $51K grant for orchard installation 
○​ Credit to Wendy Tomko for spearheading that effort 

●​ IXL Diagnostics 
○​ IXL reps delivered training on January 8th 
○​ Staff is now familiar with diagnostic tools and other platform capabilities 
○​ maximizing an existing subscription 

●​ Wildland Fire class will start 2nd Semester 
○​ a lot of interest this year 

●​ Attendance/Citizenship reward day in February 
●​ End of 1st Semester 1/30 
●​ Homecoming week of Feb 14th.  

 
Driftwood Elementary 
 

●​ Mid-year Diagnostics are underway 
○​ data to be provided at February board meeting 

●​ Team is working together to establish Wellness Room 
○​ will address behavior and SEL needs 
○​ Staff traveled to Salem-Keizer on 1/23 to observe  
○​ Will be reporting back and team will be formulating an outline of our own program 

●​ Accelerated Reader (AR) program being re-implemented 
○​ Rosters are being uploaded 

●​ Attendance/Citizenship Incentives 
○​ karaoke/Pizza at Mr. Ed’s (grades 4-6) 
○​ Implementing awards for k-3 
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